Getting things done — Glamis Drive
#dundeewestend

As residents are aware, I have been in touch with the Roads Maintenance
Partnership on numerous occasions about the need to resurface the roadway of
Glamis Drive as it is in poor condition.

I am pleased to advise that I have been informed that the road will be
resurfaced from 9th November, which is good news.

It will be undertaken in two phases over up to ten days :

Phase 1 : from Invergowrie Drive to Hillside Road

Phase 2 : from Hillside Road to Glamis Road

This way access is maintained to the area throughout.
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